

Moredon Primary & Nursery School

Moredon Road, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2JG

Tel: 01793 600344 Email: admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk

Website: www.moredon.swindon.sch.uk Follow us: @MoredonPrimary

Principal: Mrs Claire Leach

Welcome to our final term of the year!

Our topic is the Titanic – this is spread across terms 5 and 6. We are looking forward to continuing our work on this famous ship and finding out more about its iconic sinking. Further information is available on the term 5% topic web.

Here is a reminder of term 6 dates. Information with timings and further details will be given to you soon.

Thursday 5th June: STEM Day (Williams Racing or School-Based Project)

Tuesday 10th June: Pencelli Information Meeting Wednesday 25th June: Y4.75.16 Music Concert

Thursday 26th June: Thorpe Park

Monday 7th - Friday IIth July 2025: Pencelli

Thursday 17th July: Y6 Production - 'The Wrong Way Round!'

Tuesday 22rd July: Leavers Assembly & BBQ

Wednesday 23rd July: Last Day!

This term, your child will be invited to attend transition day(s) at their chosen secondary school. We are made aware of most dates by the schools, but please let the office know of any planned absences. Please also continue to prioritise children's punctuality and attendance in term 6 -we have lots of exciting things planned which they won't want to miss!

This term, as we unwind following SATs, Year 6 pupils will have three PE lessons per week - Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Children <u>must</u> have their full PE kits on these days (white t-shirt, black shorts/bottoms and appropriate footwear). Jewellery cannot be worn for PE and long hair must be tied up - please provide a hairband from home.

If you have any questions, please use Class Dojo to send us a message, or contact the school office using admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk / 01793 600344.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Carter and Mrs Brasier-Ayres